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MAINEHOUSING NOTICE

Program: Federal Lead Remediation Program MHN #  2024-LEAD-004 

Issued by: MaineHousing, Energy and Housing Services Effective Date:  08/13/2024 

This MaineHousing Notice is being issued to notify CAA’s there is a change to the Environmental 
Review Radon Plan requirements. The language within the Environmental Review Radon Plan is 
being changed. 

1. Revised Radon Plan Requirements

Environmental Review Radon Plan Changes: 

Section V.3 Changes: 

FROM- “Carryout the Mitigation Plan with completion at least 60 days prior to the commencement of any lead 
abatement work.” 

TO- “Carryout the Mitigation Plan with completion and obtain test results prior to the commencement of any 
lead abatement work.” 

2. Notice Contact

Kim Ferenc, Manager of Housing  207-626-4684  KFerenc@mainehousing.org

Betty Mezoff,  Housing Program Officer  207-624-5787  BMezoff@mainehousing.org

Evelyn Goulette, Housing Program Officer 207-626-2656 EGoulette@mainehosuing.org




